GIVING SEASON
Decemper 1-31, 2027

Campfires Make

Project Liftoff

It takes more than a persistent pandemic to squash the
determination of kids to have fun. So who are we to stand
in their way? The partnership of Project Liftoff and the
Texas Foster Care Association remains strong. Camp Luther-
hill has demonstrated mastery of COVID protocols and on

a recent beautiful autumn weekend in mid-November, a
group of 55 foster kids and family members sang by a
campfire, glittered and glued, hiked, slept in cabins, met

in the chapel, marveled at the stars, and conquered the
ropes course and the high swing.

A year-end weekend camp session is planned in December
with SIX sessions booked in 2022 thanks to your generosity.
One of these sessions will be filled by families of the All Ears!
Listening and Language Center for children born with severe
hearing impairment. We still need your help to keep the
momentum going though, since there seems to be no end to
the number of children entering the foster care system in

our area.

As you consider year-end, tax-savvy giving, please keep
Project Liftoff in mind as we forge on, s’'mores in hand!

Let your light shine this holiday season!

Please visit our website for information and further details on how to donate!

Contact information: https://projectliftotffoundation.com/
7 Switchbud Place, Ste 132 #174, The Woodlands, TX 773810
281.367.2470 | Project Liftoff
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